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at Charlotte 

Warrior Dash: 2011 

 The fall semester started off with a 

new fundraiser for Detachment 592: 
the Warrior Dash.  This “mud run” is 

an estimated three mile race 
through challenging and rugged 

terrain. Participation by almost 20 
cadets raised $1,000 for the 

detachment.  Cadet volunteers both 
participated in the race and helped 

set up and take down equipment for 
the event.  It proved to be a long, 
exhausting day, but many cadet 
volunteers could not stop talking 

about what a rewarding experience it 
had been. “It was  satisfying to see 

how effectively we worked as a 
volunteer group” says Cadet  

Lauren Allen. 

 

Remembering 9/11 
September 11, 2001 was a difficult 

time for the entire nation, but for 

some it was a little bit closer to home.  

NYPD Police officer Michael 

Schoonmaker, reported to duty that 

day after returning from his 

honeymoon with no idea of the events 

that were about to unfold.  

Schoonmaker and his fellow officers 

were some of the first people on the 

scene, and stayed throughout the 

entire search and rescue process.  

During that time they were touched by 

outpouring of love and support from 

people all over the nation.  Now 

retired, Schoonmaker has made it his 

mission to travel around the country 

and thank the very people that stood 

by him during our country’s greatest 

tragedy.  On September 8th, Sgt 

Schoonmaker came during LLAB to 

tell his story and offer his thanks. 

CADET OF THE MONTH: 

September 

C/3C: Cadet Jimenez 

C/4C: Cadet Lilienthal 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!! 
 



 

49er Classic Drill Competiton 
 

What is it? 

The largest annual fundraiser for the detachment.  JROTC detachments 
from local High Schools are invited to participate in a Drill 
Competition hosted by Det 592. 

 

When is it? 

Saturday October 15th 

 

Point of Contact? 

Cadet Lindstrom 

Follow us on Twitter for News and Updates: 
 

AFROTCdet592 


